
 

is the vision of the Richmond Redevelopment and Housing Authority.  RRHA is Virginia’s largest public housing 
authority serving over 10,000 residents and managing nearly 4,000 units through the public housing program. RRHA provides subsidized housing 
assistance to more than 3,000 families and is a catalyst for quality affordable housing and community revitalization. For more information about RRHA 
programs and objectives, visit rrha.com, Facebook, Instagram or Twitter. 

 
  
 

 

 

 
 

Financial support for this closing came from the City of Richmond, Virginia Housing, Bank of America, 
Department of Housing and Community Development and RRHA.   
 

selection committee included representatives from the Resident Tenant Organization, The Community 
   

 

RRHA CEO Steven Nesmith has been working diligently on several fronts to bring affordable housing online. 
He added, “We are excited about this opportunity to put keys in the hands of former public housing 

RRHA, the families who will occupy these beautiful homes, the City of Richmond and the region. Creighton 

residents is the catalyst that our communities need to elevate families into the working and the middle 
  

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
### 

 

For more information and updates about the progress of Creighton Court Transformation call the 
CreightonRedevelopment@gmail.com. You will receive a 

https://www.rrha.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/RichmondRedevelopmentAndHousingAuthority/posts/?ref=page_internal
https://www.instagram.com/vibrantrrha/
https://twitter.com/VibrantRRHA
mailto:CreightonRedevelopment@gmail.com

